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ST MARY'S
COLLEGE

20t September 2021

Dear Parent/Carer

New bus payment option - 27th September 2021

We would like to inform you of a new bus payment option that will be offered to pupils in Years
7-11 who travel full-ime on the 940, 955, 957,958,959,960,961,962, SMC 4 (Hull area) and
SMC5/956 (Hull area).

From Monday 27t September 2021 pupils in Years 7-11 who travel full-time on these services will
have the option of buying a weekly pass on a Monday morning only for £15 from the driver.
Once the pass is purchased, your child will need to show this each time they board the bus.
Please note, that the pass is your child’s responsibility. If they lose their pass, they will need to
pay £1.50 per journey until they can purchase a new pass the following Monday. There will also
not be any refunds for unused travel e.g. if your child is absent from school, altending an after-
school club.

Pupils who do not travel full-fime or those who do not want to take advantage of this new
option must continue to pay £1.50 to the driver each time they board the bus.

Where possible, we ask that pupils have the correct money to pay the driver as they do not
always have change.

Behaviour

Pupils are expected to behave on the buses and the school has the right to remove any pupil
from these services whose behaviour endangers other passengers or is offensive in any way. Bad
language is not tolerated. It is always essential that parents instill and support good behaviour.

Yours sincerely,

De Witd

Dr G Wild
Assistant Headteacher

01482 851136 @SMCHull
Cranbrook Avenue 01482 804522 @SMCHull Mr G Fitzpatrick Mrs M Stead
Hull, HU6 7TN admin@smchull.org
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